
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                   15th April 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers,    

Safeguarding Parents Evening             

To focus on Safeguarding and the risks young people in our local community face, we have a 

comprehensive PSHE programme in place for all year groups including tutor time lessons and 

“drop-down” days which focus on specific issues. We also have a weekly assembly slot for 

PSHE where we inform students about safeguarding risks in the local area. This often has guest 

presenters who can give an expert view on specific issues. We would value sharing this 

information by inviting you to a Safeguarding Information evening on Monday 29th April. This 

will be between 6.30pm and 7.30pm in our Main Hall. 

Martin Powell (School Liaison Officer for North Yorkshire Police) will share two presentations 

he has given to students so you can be aware of the messages we share with our young people 

as well as helping to raise awareness of safeguarding issues in the local community. I will also 

give a short presentation about some of the other topics we share in our PSHE lessons and 

give you an insight into some of the challenges which I believe our students face and how as 

parents/ carers you can support your child. 

In order to book your place at this evening, please click on the link below. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/safeguarding-information-evening-tickets-881190563697  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Iain Addison 

Deputy Headteacher/ Pastoral 
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